http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=74068

Power out in portion of Falls City
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Utility Department reported Thursday morning that
a large tree fell on a portion of a major power line.

The power will be down from 7th to 11th Street / (odd numbered) Harlan Street
to (even numbered) Stone Street, for repair of the damaged line.

Power will be back on as soon as the repair is made. Thanks.
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